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Mary Earps shirt to 
go on sale

Fans can now buy England’s goalkeeper shirt after Nike changed their
decision.

The sports company said at first that they would not sell the kit worn by Mary
Earps, but this was unpopular with fans. Over 150,000 people signed a
petition to say that they felt the decision was wrong.

Following the World Cup, Nike said that they were “committed to women’s
football.” Shortly after this, they agreed to sell a small amount of shirts.

Although England lost the final 1-0 to Spain, Mary Earps had an excellent
World Cup. She won the Golden Glove trophy which is a prize given to the
best goalkeeper at the tournament.


